
Want another way to show your school spirit 
and help support the upcoming 5th grade 

class of McIntyre Elementary School? 

Bracelets will be available for pick up: 
August 17th from 5-7 p.m. at 

McIntyre Elementary School’s Back to School Social
All orders due by: 6/30/23

https://tinyurl.com/NHPuraVida2023

Cost $8
Order your 

North Hills themed 
Pura Vida bracelet 

today!

https://tinyurl.com/NHPuraVida2023

